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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the City of Cincinnati

on being ranked the best place to live in Ohio.

WHEREAS, The members of the House of Representatives of the 135th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to commend the City of Cincinnati 
on being named the best place to live in Ohio by U.S. News and World 
Report; and

WHEREAS, This is, indeed, a prestigious achievement, and 
celebration is certainly in order. A truly unique municipality, 
Cincinnati has gained the appreciation of countless residents as well 
as the praise of many visitors, and its numerous features, including 
its museums, professional sports teams, highly ranked schools, 
citywide events, and restaurants, have served as a source of civic 
pride and an excellent reflection on the collective character of this 
remarkable community. Indeed, it is just and fitting that Cincinnati 
should be named the best place to live in Ohio by U.S. News and World 
Report for a fifth consecutive year, and clearly, the city is 
deserving of high praise; and

WHEREAS, America is only as strong as her individual communities, 
which are not afraid of change but welcome it by tempering new ideas 
with wisdom gained from past experience to achieve true progress. The 
City of Cincinnati has invested considerable time, energy, and 
forethought into meeting the growing needs of its inhabitants, and it 
has set an example of civil engagement and foresight that is worthy of 
emulation; and

WHEREAS, Throughout its history, the city has been known for the 
friendliness of its residents, the professionalism of its officials, 
and the industriousness of its leaders, and those who make Cincinnati 
their home still uphold these exemplary values. Indeed, these fine 
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Ohioans can take great pride in their community, for they have built 
on the traditions of the past in order to ensure a prosperous future; 
therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
the 135th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
extend our congratulations to the City of Cincinnati on its recent 
accolade and offer our best wishes for its perennial good fortune; and 
be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to the City of 
Cincinnati.
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